
BARNSTABLE FIRE DISTRICT 
WATER DEPARTMENT 

 

1841 Phinney’s Lane 
  P.O. Box 546 

  Barnstable, Massachusetts 02630 
  Phone: 508-362-6498 

  Fax: 508-362-9616 
www.barnstablefiredistrict.com 

bfdcollector@barnstablefiredistrict.com 
 
 

 
Fire Department Needs Committee 

FOUR CITIZENS NEEDED! 
 
The Prudential Committee has voted to form a fire station needs committee. The committee 
shall be made up of one member of the Prudential Committee, the Fire Chief, 1 member of 
the fire fighter’s union and four citizens should be precinct 1 registered voters. 
 
The purpose of this committee is to investigate the current location of the fire station and 
determine the need for potential remodel, redesign, or relocation of the current station.  
 
The deadline for submissions is October 17, 2023 
Decisions will be made at the Prudential Committee meeting on November 14, 2023 
Submissions should be emailed to bfdcollector@barnstablefiredistrict.com 
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